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Dear Sir/Madam,

This scheme is not only a tremendous waste of Taxpayers money but will cut through what is possibly one of
the most valuable archaeological sites in the country.

As a very frequent user of the A303 past Stonehenge, I can foresee huge traffic jams at peak times in the
proposed tunnel which will be a significant health hazard to motorists. It would require a small amount of land
purchase on the south side of the existing A303 to turn the current road into a dual carriageway. Trees could
then be planted along the north side to shield Stonehenge. This proposal would cost a fraction of the tunnel plan
and would not risk destroying the underground history of this incredibly important site. The money saved could
be used for further dual carriageways on the other A303 choke points.

Yours Faithfully,

Michael Metcalf
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